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GENERAL 

 

AP TESTS: The time to purchase AP exams is coming up! Sales will be from 03/03/14- 03/14/14. The 

deadline will be March 14th at 1:00 pm! The cost is $89 per test and purchases are made at the ASB 

Office.  Students who qualify for the Free and Reduced Lunch Program will need to see Ms. Bacon for 

payment total. Envelopes and purchase information will be sent to your 1st AP class of the day on 

Thursday February 27th. AP Bulletins are available in the counseling office. Any questions see Ms. Bacon 

in the counseling office. 

 

CANYON CHEER is collecting anything and everything that can be donated to their program.  Items can 

include home goods, clothing, picture frames, candle holders, etc.  Please bring these items to G214 or 

the AP Office. 

 

ACADEMY OF THE CANYONS:  You can earn college credits now and get a jump start on your future.  

Make a change and be a part of a unique, rewarding high school experience!  If you would like to learn 

more about Academy of the Canyons Middle College High School, you and your parents are invited to 

attend an information meeting on Wednesday, February 26 in the COC University Center Room 258 at 

7:00 p.m. 

 

HEY COWBOYS! Do you dream of singing?! Well audition for Jazz/Pop TODAY in the old band room in 

the Q-Building! Make sure you sign up today though in the A-Lecture hall! Hope to see you there!!! 

 

MEETINGS 

 

OPERATION US: We are presenting at Leona Cox next week! All members need to attend our meeting 

TODAY at lunch in E3 to pass out slips and to prepare.  

 

SPEECH AND DEBATE TEAM will be meeting every Wednesday at lunch in room E-5. 

 

COME GET YOUR CLUB ON!  Your Bible club, that is!  There will be home-baked goodies and 

fantastabular conversations about the Bible and related topics.  Come this Thursday at lunch to the A 

Lecture Hall.   

 

SENIORS 

 

THE BACKER SCV EDUCATION FOUNDATION SCHOLARSHIP is for students that are interested in 

becoming teachers.  If you plan to be an educator, please come up to the counseling office and pick up a 

scholarship application.  Applications must be mailed by March 14th. 

 



THE JACOB ZAMORA MEMORIAL FOUNDATION is offering a scholarship for a senior with a GPA 

from 2.5 to 3.4.  If you meet this criteria, please pick up an application in the counseling office.  The 

applications are due to Mrs. Goller by 3 pm on March 11th. 

 

THE STATE COUNCIL CABRILLO CIVIC CLUB OF CALIFORNIA is offering a $500 scholarship for a 

senior of Portuguese descent with a GPA of 3.5 or higher.  If you meet this criteria, please pick up an 

application in the counseling office.  The applications must be mailed in by March 15th. 

 

SENIORS: If your parent or guardian is a classified staff member of the Hart District, The California 

School Employees Association is offering a $250 scholarship that is just for you!  Please pick up an 

application in the counseling office.  The application is due back to Mrs. Goller by March 7th. 

 


